
Big Lake Community Association 
PO Box 62,  
Big Lake Ranch, BC V0L 1G0 
 
 
Cariboo Regional District 
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue 
Williams Lake, BC 
V2G 2A4 
 

Attn:  Mr. Darron Campbell, Director of Community Services 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
RE: Big Lake Community Hall – Grant Request for Water Well 

 
Further to our recent telephone and email conversation, please accept this letter as our request for 
funding to install a water well for the Big Lake Community Association. 
 
Currently the water needs of the Big Lake Community Hall and our new Caretaker Residence are served 
by a culvert cistern which is fed with run-off from the well at Big Lake Elementary School adjacent to the 
Community Hall. 
 
Given that our current system is roughly 20 to 30 years old and in need of repair, we feel it prudent to 
install a new water-source specifically to serve the needs of the Community Hall and Caretaker 
Residence. 
 
We estimate the cost of installing a new Well in the range of $12,000 to $15,000 for which we are 
requesting financial support in the form of a grant. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Richard (Bee) Hooker, BLCA President 
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